
CONSTRUCTION OFFICE
David F. Boyd

Construction Coordinator

1325 W. Washington St.
P.O. Drawer 70
Anthony, NM 88021
Phone (505)882-6925
Fax (505)882-6940

TO: Richard Chavez, Associate Superintendent for Support Services

FROM: David F. Boyd, Constructio

DATE: January 24, 2007

SUBJECT: Construction Update for Board Meeting

Projects Under Construction:

. Chaparral High School:
Phase I - 68% Complete
Wings D & F:
Phase II - 45% Complete

. Northern On-Track Pre-Kinder:
West end of project is 75% Complete
East end of project to start approximately March 2007

. North Valley Elementary School:
Dirt Work Underway - 1% Complete

. Santa Teresa High School Weight Room:
Contract Signing/Pre-Construction meeting scheduled for approximately February 12, 2007

. Riverside Elementary School Student Drop-off and Anthony Elementary School Walking Path:
Contract Signing/Pre-Construction meeting scheduled for approximately February 14, 2007

Projects In Design:

. Gadsden Middle School - Renovations & Addition

. Gadsden High School - Administration/Library and Gym Renovation

. Santa Teresa High School - Gym Addition

. Berino, Desert Trail, Loma Linda Elementary Schools and Chaparral Middle School - Reroofing

. Chaparral High School Phase /I - Trades Building Additions

. District Wide - ADA Upgrades 2006/2007

. 2E Reroofing Grant Funds - 2006

. Gadsden Administration Complex - Reroofing
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